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In the Matter of 
 
Rulemaking for Risk-Based Wildfire 
Protection Plans and Planned Activities 
Consistent with Executive Order 20-04. 

 
 

WORKSHOP NOTICE  
 

 
 
As per Commission Order 22-132 in Docket UM 2208, which approved Portland General 
Electric’s (PGE) 2022 Wildfire Mitigation Plan (WMP), PGE will be hosting a workshop on 
Friday July 15, 2022, to address the Public Utility Commission’s Recommendations for potential 
consideration in PGE’s 2023 WMP. 
 
PGE will provide an agenda and meeting time – as well as call-in and in-person information - 
closer to the date of the meeting, but no later than Friday, July 8, 2022.  
 
 
Dated this 21st day of June 2022 


